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Hello to all our family and friends!
Our painting sessions have always held a special place in the hearts
of our residents, offering a unique avenue to explore creativity,
awaken the senses and nourish the soul.

We all enjoyed taking selfies together and looking through some of
the pictures from our autumn days we celebrated in the previous
month, when flower garlands and theme-based goggles made
excellent photo props!
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Our lovely residents joined in for an art and craft session. We
enjoyed making photo frames, paper flowers and petals for the
display board.

A group of residents gathered in the lounge for games including
puzzles, bingo, catch the balloon as well as some seated exercises.
Everyone enjoyed the different activities, with some friendly
competition and lots of laughter throughout.
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Each month we will include
contributions from the
residents in our newsletter
so now over to Brenda…
“Meow means woof in
cat.”

This month we celebrated Birthday of

Peter Lizz Ida

Olive Hilda
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This month we welcome our new residents Mariane, Patricia,
Michael, Pamela & Richard. 

Finally, you are cordially invited to our christmas festivities on 11th
December. 

1pm- Raffle
2pm- party with food
2:30pm- live music from Johnny Smyth
Raffle tickets are now on sale, please find activities Harman when
you next pop in. we are also still accepting Raffle prize donations
and thank you to those who have donated.
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